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I oppose rolling back protections in HB 2928 for Oregon citizens against chemical 

weapons used by police. These chemical weapons are dangerous and unnecessary, 

the long-term health effects are unknown. They are used primarily in a punitive 

fashion against protesters seeking racial equity and an end to well-documented racial 

bias in policing. 


